

February 2025 PDA Executive Council		
Position	Person	Agenda
President	Anne Gresch	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Current NIH hold --&gt; study section back --&gt; proposal submission next week</li> <li>- Send proposal to both campuses at the same time</li> <li>- WiSTEM symposium table March 28<sup>th</sup> 3-4 pm: Lisa and maybe Andrei</li> <li>- NPA meeting: next meeting (3/4) practicing workshop</li> </ul>
Vice President	Lisa Golden	NPA meeting: next meeting (3/2) practicing workshop
Advisor	Bruce Mandt	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- At workshop -</li> </ul>
International and Diversity Officer	Sweta Patel	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Send list of events to Anne to put in calendar</li> </ul>
CFO	Katie Ranard	fy25 current balance: \$3,440.33 <i>-jan expenses:</i> coffee hour <i>-projected expenses:</i> -npa conference -shadow a postdoc lunches -coffee hours
Communications Officer	Nadine Koertel Andrei Krivoi	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Forward any questions about Prof Development Award to Tyler</li> <li>- Send updates for homepage to Kristen Goosen</li> <li>-</li> </ul>
Denver Campus Representative	[OPEN]	
Engagement/ Outreach Committee Chair	Sudikchya Shrestha Sara Stoner	-Coffee Hour Feb 14 <sup>th</sup> plus chocolate for Valentine's Day -Event Ideas for Spring/Summer -Trivia Night, badminton w/ International group, hiking trip, mid-day walk on trail by campus, yoga on wellness center roof, <b>paint by numbers event at Milieu</b> , fun event/class in Denver, career development event (grant writing or chalk talks) -Volunteer at Brent's Place

<b>Seminar Series</b>	<b>Dominic Shayler Mikayla Terry</b>	Maybe for next cycle: instead of seminar or separate an opportunity to practice chalk talk – ask Hannah Hathaway about teaming up with PDO
<b>Professional Development Award Committee</b>	<b>Tyler Cook</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- 11 applications</li> <li>- Checking budget but likely 3-4 awards for this cycle</li> <li>-</li> </ul>
<b>Advocacy Committee</b>	<b>[OPEN]</b>	
<b>PDRD committee</b>	<b>Autumn Doan</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• The first official PDRD committee meeting last month.</li> <li>• 7 people committed to join</li> <li>• Theme will be determined at next meeting</li> <li>• PDRD will be on Thursday, <b>July 10th</b>, 2025 in Don Elliman conference room (AHSB)</li> <li>• Sending out save a date to the communication officers to send out later this month.</li> <li>• Erin will attend next PDRD committee meeting to offer insights and advice as we move forward with planning</li> </ul>